
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT FOR

THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF GEORGIA

SAVANNAH DIVISION

Div.

PH

DR. LAVERNE HALLIBURTON,

Plaintiff,

V.

LIBERTY COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT;

DR. JUDY SCHERER, individually;

DR. FRANKLIN PERRY, individually

and in his official capacity as
Superintendent of the Liberty
County School District; LILY H.
BAKER, individually and in her
official capacity as a Board
Member of the Liberty County

School District; MARCIA

ANDERSON, individually and in
her official capacity as a Board
Member of the Liberty County

School District; BECKY CARTER,

individually and in her official
capacity as a Board Member of
the Liberty County School
District; CHARLIE J. FRASIER,

individually and in his official
capacity as a Board Member of
the Liberty County School
District; CAROL GUYETT,

individually and in her official
capacity as a Board Member of
the Liberty County School
District; VERDELL JONES,

individually and in his official
capacity as a Board Member of
the Liberty County School
District; and HAROLD WOODS,

individually and in his official
capacity as a Board Member of
the Liberty County School
District;

Defendants.

r UrV.
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